
The City of Ontario is proposing to install new sidewalk, ADA compliant 
curb ramps, pedestrian cross walks, and drainage improvements along 
Shelby-Ontario Road from Pearl Street to the Ontario Middle School.

All work will be completed within the existing right of way. 
Construction is anticipated to be completed in the summer of 2023.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by 
applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or 
have been carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a 
Memorandum of understanding dated December 11, 2015, and 
executed by FHWA and ODOT.

Written comment concerning this project may be mailed to Kris Knapp, 
Service-Safety Director, 555 Stumbo Road, Ontario, Ohio 44906 or by 
email at kknapp@ontarioohio.org. Any comments must be received by 
Wednesday January 4, 2023.


